
 

I would like to thank the wonderful students 
in Upper Division. Last Thursday, every 
student demonstrated fantastic behaviour at 
our overnight camp.  They were polite, 

courteous to each other, and they understood the 
situation when we had to sleep in the classroom (instead 
of our tents) when stormy weather came. We are so lucky 
to have such wonderful students at our school.  I also 
would like to thank Mrs Piddington, Mrs Smith, our P&C 
and parents for helping to make the overnight camp such 
a success.  I would also like to acknowledge our students 
in Lower Division for their wonderful behaviour during the 
two days.  Unfortunately, due to the wet weather, many 
activities had to be changed.  Our students were happy to 
go along with whatever we decided to do.  We really do 
have a great school! 
  
This Friday will see our last weekly assembly for 2011, and 
the last of our student speeches.  We will commence our 
assembly at 2.30pm.  We will not hold an assembly next 
week as we will be preparing for Presentation Night.  If 
students have ten ribbons at home, they will need to be 
brought into the school by Monday so we can order 
Principal’s Awards for Presentation Night. 
  
This Friday, I will be in Brisbane with Katie and the 
girls.  Annie and Millie have an appointment.  Students 
will not be able to be at school until 8.30am on Friday 
morning as a teacher will not be at school until then.  I 
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
  
As mentioned in previous newsletters, the P&C have 
decided to purchase sunglasses for all students at our 
school as part of National Sunnies Day.  If you have 
purchased some for your children, you may get a refund if 
you wish, as the P&C are paying for them.  Alternatively, if 
you decide not to get a refund, your money will be 
forwarded on to the QLD Eye Institute. 
  
Finally, our last newsletter for 2011 will be sent out next 
week.  If you have any items or community events you 
would like published, please let us know by Monday.  We 
are more than happy to publicise local events. 
Brad Hunt 
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Term 4 Week 7 
23rd Nov 2011 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 NOVEMBER 
 

Thursday 24th 150th Meeting 2.45pm 
Friday 25th  Mr Hunt away.  Replaced by  
   Mrs Piddington. 
Monday 28th Captain’s Speeches 3.00pm 
Tuesday 29th Life Education Van 
   S.M.A.S.H  
Wednesday 30th Kingstown Musical 

“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING” “SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”   

School Website:  www.kellysplan-p.school.nsw.edu.au 

Brad Hunt’s email:  bradley.hunt@det.nsw.edu.au 

Friday Lunch Orders 

Lynches Road Store 

A member of the Armidale 
Community of Schools 

 

Danika Hazel - being a kind & cooperative class 
member 
Maddie Scott - beautiful handwriting 
Riley Poulter - working with persistence in Maths 
 
Damian Turner- fantastic behaviour on our 
overnight camp 
Nat Edmonds- working hard on his Spelling 
Mitchell Cartwright- working well on his Writing 

Seamus Hunt 
and 

Kevin Rothschild 

Award Winners for Last Week 

Students of the Week  

Term 4 Speeches 
Final speeches for the term - Friday 25 November.  
Students presenting their speeches: 

 

Rex McGrath   Georgia Edwards 
Millie Edwards  Danika Hazel 
Cody Droder   Caleb Bettison 
Dartanjan Chmieluk   



Secret Santa 
The Kelly’s Plains Public School Secret Santa draw has taken place.  Each 

child has drawn a name out of a hat and is asked to purchase a Christmas 

gift for the person they have drawn.  This gift is to be no more than $5.00.  

The gift needs to be wrapped and clearly labelled with the recipient’s name.   

Please return your gift no later than Tuesday 13 December. 
 

Shhhhhhh remember it is a secret!  

P&C Annual Christmas Dinner 
 

 Monday 5th December 
 Royal Hotel 
 6.00pm for 6.30pm 

 

RSVP - 6775 1253 by Friday  
2 December for catering  

Purposes. 
 

All Parents and Citizens 
welcome! 

Please return note 

and money for 

Kingstown Musical 

next Wednesday 30 

November!!!!!  

Kelly’s Plains Annual 

Presentation Night 2011 
 

    Date: Thursday 8th December 

    Time: 6.00pm 

    Place: Kelly’s Plains Public School 

      Followed by a BBQ and Hamper Raffle Draw 

 

Lower Division families please bring along a plate of nibbles to share. 

Upper Division families please bring along a salad to share. 


